TOWN HALL MEETING

LEAD POISONING: STILL A PROBLEM. STILL PREVENTABLE.

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 25TH

6 PM - 8:30 PM at Durham Co. Dept. of Public Health
414 East Main Street

COME HELP US PLAN NEXT STEPS TO STOP LEAD POISONING



Children might play in dirt with lead in it, resulting in lead poisoning



FREE AND OPEN TO ALL

Dinner provided at 6:00 PM

Spanish interpretation provided

RSVP by Oct. 23rd to be entered into drawing for door prize

RSVPs after Oct. 23th will not be entered into drawing Text or leave message (984) 244-0106

o r

email PeachDurham@gmail.com include full name, # of attendees







